METROPOLITAN DADE COUNTY, FLORIDA

i
-DADE'
METRO-DADE CENTER

ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES MANAGEMENT
SUITE 1310

111 N.W. 1st STREET

MIAMI, FLORIDA 33128-1971

(305) 375-3376

December 8, 1979

Mrs. Maureen Harwitz
2390 Bayview Lane
North Miami, FL 33181

Dear Maureen:

Reference is made to our recent telephone conversation regarding
the water quality situation at Arch Creek.

As I indicated, we are going to conduct water sampling at Arch
Creek in an effort to determine what possible point or non-point
discharges may be affecting water quality.

Should you need additional information regarding the specifics of
our proposed sampling plan, please contact Susan Markley of my
staff at 375-3324.

Sincerely,

Carlos

Water ment Division
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